
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON   
CHRIST CENTER AND SPEARS PROPERTY ANNEXATION  

Pursuant to RCW 35.13, the Cashmere City Council will hold a public hearing on Monday, March 13, 2023, at 6:00 p.m.  

at Cashmere City Hall, 101 Woodring Street on the following petition proposal for annexation into the incorporated city 

limits of Cashmere:  

The proposed annexation is located at 5800 Kimber Road and the corner of Kimber & Evergreen Drive, Cashmere WA 

98815, also identified by Chelan County   Assessor’s Parcel Number’s 231905210750 and 231905120850.  The zoning 

would be Single Family (SF) 

Complete legal description and site survey of the proposed annexation and petition are available at Cashmere City Hall 

for viewing by request.  

The public is invited to attend and make comment or send written comments c/o Tammy Miller, Director of Planning 

and Building, City of Cashmere, 101 Woodring Street, Cashmere, WA 98815, Tammy@cityofcashmere.org  
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